
The Monday report from the Bedwells in Chipata, Zambia 

This past week flew by like most of them seem to do! 

We had a wonderful service yesterday! This was our last afternoon Bible study. 

This coming Sunday on Resurrection Sunday we will start Sunday morning service! 

Please pray for the service 

Please pray for the change! Nobody likes change. Hahahaha 

We also were able to have our monthly class with the pastors in Chipata! We had 10 men 
there from churches in and around Chipata. 

Some of these men have formal training but most of them do not. So they are eager to learn 
and implement things that they are learning. 

Mandy tried a recipe of making our own pizza using sourdough bread wraps that she made! 
It was delicious just like most things she makes!! 

The progress of the property is coming along. We are excited about the progress and the 
plans we have for out there. I will be posting more on that in the future! 

Please pray for Michael and Regina Hudson as they will be joining us for a couple months 
here in the ministry starting next week! 

We love you all! 

Justin, Mandy, David, Makayla Bedwell 

Bedwells4Christ 

 


